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Dear AEC,  
 
 
I am writing to express my objection to the proposed changes concerning the removal 
Killarney Heights, Forestville Frenches Forest Area west of the Wakehurst parkway as well as 
Dee Why & North Curl Curl.  
 
 
I feel the best approach for the AEC is for the Division of Mackellar to make the move 
westward into the Division of Bradfield at St Ives.  This approach would allow Mackellar to 
have sufficient enrolled voters to satisfy the AEC and for Warringah to maintain both the 
areas of Killarney Heights and Forestville along with Dee Why and North Curl Curl. 
 
 
Thank you for considering my objection.  
 
Sincerely  
Laurence K  
Resident of Warringah  
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